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November 26, 2014

Mr. Robert E Griffin
Treasurer
Rotary Club ofArlington
PO Box 121045
tulington, TX 76012

Dear Mr. Griffin:

On behalfofthe Arlinglon Public Libr8ry Foundation, I thank you for the generous $5,000.00
contribution from The Rotary Foundation. On November 18,2014, the funds were conveyed to
the Arlington Public Library Foundation to be used by the Arlilgton Public Library System for
the following literacy-related purposes: participating in Tarrant Literacy Traini[9, staff
professional development, acquisition ofsoftware for pre-GED student class, insfuctional
material and texts for Adult Basic Education students, DVD teaching equipment, and marketing
materials to reach potential students.

Your gift enables the library to achieve offerings beyond those normally provided by tax dollars,
and exemplifies the imponance you place on a GREAT library system for the people of
Arlington. We appreciate your support!

Rohert S. Johnson
Chair, Arlington Public Lib@ry Foundation

NOTT:Tta lenershall*rve al rbe t.,x receipr foryouSin. No goods or seNices were exchanged for this gili.
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